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 FOUR WAY SPECIAL UTILITY DISTRICT
DROUGHT CONTINGENCY & EMERGENCY WATER DEMAND MANAGEMENT PLAN



July 29, 2022

TO: Customers of Four Way Special Utility District

FROM: Tommy Carswell, Manager

[bookmark: _GoBack]Our system is able to meet the demand of all water needs but due to extreme water usage during the past weeks, we are asking our customers to voluntarily conserve water.  Therefore, under our Drought Contingency and Emergency Water Demand Management Plan on file with the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality, Stage I - Voluntary allocations will begin on July 29, 2022 and will be in effect until the situation improves.

Stage I allocation restricts your water use as follows: 

We are encouraging you to reduce outside water use until we receive rain.  

The Board has authorized those penalties and measures contained in the District’s Service Policy that may be levied against you and placed on your account(s) if you are found violating this allocation.  Subsequent violations may result in temporary termination of service.  If you feel you have good cause for a variance from this water use restrictions program, please contact us in writing at the address above.  A complete copy of our approved Drought Contingency and Emergency Water Demand Management Plan is available for review at our business office. A copy may be obtained for standard copying charges.

Thank you for your cooperation.


Tommy Carswell, Manager
936-422-4188
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